
Royal  visit  to  The  Erskine
Edinburgh Home at Gilmerton

The Princess Royal paid a return visit to the Erskine Home at
Gilmerton today to declare a corridor open!

She  had  already  officially  opened  the  two  parts  of  the
building in years past, and now came back to see the link
corridor and unveil a commemorative plaque.

Her Royal Highness spent over two hours speaking to residents
and meeting staff and families.

The Edinburgh Reporter was able to get exclusive access to
film the visit and interview the CEO of Erskine Hospital and
the Lord Lieutenant of the City of Edinburgh who welcomed the
Royal visitor again today.

The Edinburgh Reporter NEWS from Phyllis Stephen on Vimeo.
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